April 3, 2017

[bookmark: _GoBack]The North Miami Campus of Johnson & Wales University will be offering a major in “Software Engineering” this fall and all accepted students to this inaugural program will be awarded a total of $15,000 in scholarship money and it is four-year-renewable. There are no out-of-state fees.

If you have any seniors who may be interested in this program, they can apply online at www.admissions.jwu.edu. There is no application fee and the application doubles as a scholarship application.

Thank you for sharing this information with your students.  If you or your students have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Deborah Summers-Walsh
University Admissions Representative
Johnson & Wales University
904-534-0163
dsummerswalsh@jwu.edu 

